
 

8/8/2020 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 

I am sorry to report that one of our employees tested positive for 

COVID-19.  This is based on a lab report result that we received this 

morning. The employee was not experiencing symptoms. The employee 

was notified and will be quarantined at home for 14 days. The NYSDOH 

was additionally notified. Unfortunately, the positive result will delay 

visitation. Please check the website and group email regularly this week 

for any changes or updates. 

Patricia Ludington, RN 

Administrator 

 


